
Clinton Township 
Lenawee County 
Special Meeting 

 
July 30, 2021 172 W. Michigan Ave. 
 Clinton Township Hall 
                                    
         Clinton Township Board Special Meeting was called to order at 9:30 am.  Board 
members Basil Greenleaf, Joann Steffens, Joanna Thompson, Jamie Murphy and Gary 
Couture were present. 
 

 Township Air Conditioning unit was not working upon arrival on Monday, July 
26, 2021. All About Heating & Cooling were called and they recommended a new unit. 
Three bids were received as follows: 1) $5,500 from All About Heating & Cooling with 
new line set and 10 year warranty on parts only, 2) $3,989 from Naugle Heating & 
Cooling with new line set and 3) $3,560 from JC Mechanical Service, Inc., no new line 
set but flushing of lines instead. 
 
 Motion Steffens 2nd Couture to approve JC Mechanical Service, Inc. bid of $3,560 
plus an applicable mechanical permit fee.  5 yes 0 no Motion passed. 
 

 Deputy Clerk’s computer does not need to be replaced. The power supply was not 
working so it was replaced under warranty. 
 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Thompson to adjourn the special meeting at 9:50 am. 
         
 
                                        Submitted by:     Joann Steffens 
www.twpofclinton.com 


